
Hearing at the District Court during
the COVID-19 Spread
On 23 March 2020, the Supreme Court issued Circular Letter No. 1 of 2020 on Guidance for

the Implementation of Work during the Prevention of the Spread of Coronavirus Disease 2019

(COVID-19) within the Supreme Court and the other Courts, as was later amended by Circular

Letter No. 2 of 2020 dated 3 April 2020 and further amended by Circular Letter No. 3 of 2020

dated 20 April 2020 (“SEMA 1-2020”).

In principle, SEMA 1-2020 provides the basis for Indonesian judges and court civil servants to “

Work From Home (WFH)”, and to use e-Court and e-Litigation. Please read the complete

advisory co-prepared by Rahayu N. Hoed and Harris Syahni Toengkagie from the download

icon below.
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